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March. 10, 1981 
City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session; 

SUBJECT; Approval of Plans and Specifications for Center Parkway 
Median Landscaping - Valley Hi Drive to Calvine Road 

SUMMARY:  

Attached is a report to the Budget and Finance Committee recommending 
that the plans and specifications for the subject project be approved 
and advertised for bids, The Budget and Finance Committee approved 
the staff recommendation on March 3, 1981. 

RECOMMENDATION; 

It is recommended that plans and specifications be approved and that 
bids be received on April 7, 1981. 

Respectfully submitted, 

R. H, PARKER 
City Engineer 
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February 23, 1981 
Budget and Finance Committee 
Sacramento , California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for Center Parkway 
Median Landscaping - Valley Hi Drive to Calvine Road 

SUMMARY:  

Plans and.specifications for the subject project have been prepared and 
approval is recommended. 

FINANCIAL:  

In the F.Y. 1977/78 Capital Improvement Program, the City Council approved 
the appropriation of $90,000 from Gas Tax funds for the Landscaping 
Improvements to the Center Parkway Median from Valley Hi Drive to Calvine 
Road. The project is estimated to cost approximately $125,825. There 
is approximately $85,000 remaining in unencumbered funds. for the pro-
ject, leaving a deficiency of approximately $41,000. It is proposed 
that the needed additional funds be appropriated from the Major Street 
Construction Tax fund. Although the estimate exceeds the amount budgeted 
and funds will need to be appropriated, it is believed that bids should 
be received and analyzed before a final budgetary recommendation is 
made to the City Council. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the Budget and Finance Committee recommend to 
the full City Council that the plans and specifications be approved and 
that this project be advertised for bids. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Recommendation Approved: R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

 

  

ack Crist, Finance Director 


